
Dear New Castle Community Leaders and SAU Colleagues:  
   
Sharing some good news: It recently came to my attention that MHT was named the #1 school in 
NH! Although we have had this ranking before from/in Patch.com, this is the first time I noticed it 

in  U.S. News and World Report!  
   
Congratulations to the teachers and staff, and thank you for the ongoing support and commitment 
of/from the community!  
   
   
U.S. News and World Report:  
https://www.usnews.com/education/k12/new-hampshire/maude-h-trefethen-school-237311 
   
Patch.com 

https://patch.com/new-hampshire/across-nh/best-nh-schools-grades-k-8-u-s-news 
   
   
Warmly,  
 

 
David Latchaw,  M.Ed. M.Ed. Ed.S. 
Principal 
  
NH State Board of Education: Professional Standards Board (PSB): Board Member (2021-2024) 
https://www.education.nh.gov/who-we-are/professional-standards-board 
  
NH Association of School Principals (NHASP), Board Member (2021-2024) 
https://nhasp.style/meet-our-board-members/ 
  
Maude H. Trefethen Elementary School 
PO Box 228, Cranfield Street,  
New Castle, NH 03854 
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